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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (2)

MONDAY 27th JUNE 2005 
QUESTION NO. 1
CHEEVERSTOWN ROAD – PEDESTRIAN CROSSING

QUESTION:

Councillor J. Daly

"To ask the Manager to confirm plans to provide a pedestrian crossing on the Cheeverstown Road close to its junction with Fettercairn; will he note that this was a scene of a recent fatal accident which has caused huge upset in the community and will he confirm his intentions?"
REPLY:

All major junctions on Cheeverstown Road will be provided with Traffic Lights and full pedestrian facilities as part of the Outer Ring Road, Phase 3.  The Environmental Impact Statement for this scheme is about to be published.

